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WHAT: On January 22, 2020, the Office of Management and Budget

(OMB) proposed revisions to the “Super Circular,” which streamlined

the requirements for federal awards and grants made to nonprofit

organizations, state, local, and tribal governments, and colleges and

universities.

The proposed revisions aim to support the President’s Management

Agenda, align the Super Circular with statutory requirements, and

clarify areas of misinterpretation. OMB intends for these revisions to

reduce administrative burden and improve transparency.

Be on the lookout for Wiley’s analysis of the changes and potential

implications for grantees.

Jennifer Eve Retener, a Law Clerk in Wiley's Government Contracts

Practice, contributed to this alert.


